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File: 97150-20/2013-01 

 

May 28, 2014 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 
 Chief James Thomas  
Halalt First Nation  
7973 Chemainus Road,  
Chemainus, BC V0R 1K5  
 
Dear Chief Thomas: 

Re: Audit of the South Island District Woodlot Program 

In the commentary of the report Audit of Forest Planning and Practices – South Island District 
Woodlots – Woodlot Licence W1632, the Board requested an update on the progress made in 
reporting the required information on current and past activities to government by April 
30, 2014. 

Although you have not yet provided an update, Board staff noted that the required information 
on current and past activities has been updated on the government system.  

The Board is pleased to see your reporting obligations are now up to date and considers this file 
closed.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Timothy S. Ryan, RPF 
Chair 

 
 


